
 

431 Black School Rd, Woodville ON, K0M 2T0 
Phone: 705-432-3213        Email: aggregates@verticalhorizons.ca 

 

June 11, 2018 

 

To the Mayor and Council of the The City of Kawartha Lakes; 

 

Vertical Horizons Aggregates Inc located at 431 Black School Road, Woodville; is hereby 

requesting a temporary exemption of the noise bylaw 2005-025 from June 2018 – Dec 31, 2018 to 

supply gravel and sand to a Department of Highways project in Manchester, ON.  

The contractor on the project is Dufferin Construction.  

• The contact person from Dufferin is  Rick Geary  

o Phone 705-325-7447 

o Rick.geary@ca.crh.com 

• The contact person from Vertical Horizons Aggregates Inc is Joshua Fawcett 

o Phone: 705-432-3213 

o josh@verticalhorizons.com 

The reason this permission is needed is because Dufferin Construction will be working overnight with 

nightly road closures from 7:00pm to 7:00am, therefore material will need to be shipped to the jobsite 

overnight.  

 

Thank you for your consideration on the matter. I am available for any further questions. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Joshua Fawcett 
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